University Registrar (registrar@yale.edu) From: Subject: Degree Audit Upgrade Issues Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:52:55 AM

Date:

University Registrar's Office

Thursday, August 7, 2025

Degree Audit Upgrade Issues

Dear Colleagues,

Following last week's Degree Audit upgrade, we've identified a few issues that are affecting a small number of users. ITS and the University Registrar's Office are actively working to resolve them as quickly as possible.

Current known issues include:

- For some students, PDF printouts of the audit (via the printer icon within the audit) are not generating correctly.
 - Workaround: Use your browser's print function instead.
- In a few cases, some advisees are not appearing in the adviser dropdown menu.
- A small number of older, three-digit courses are incorrectly falling into fallthrough.

We understand these issues may cause some confusion, but they are limited in scope and should not impact most users. We'll provide an update as soon as a resolution is in place.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Sincerely,

University Registrar's Office 246 Church Street, 3rd Floor New Haven, CT 06520-8321 (203) 432-2330

registrar.yale.edu

CC: RCDs & AAs; DUSs & AAs; DGSs & AAs; Professional School Registrars & AAs



This email was sent by: Yale University P.O. BOX 208109, New Haven, CT, 06745 US